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333 P$dmont Avenue,..
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Telephone 404 5266526

Mailing Address:
Post Office Box 4545
Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Georgia Power
L T. Gucwa t% southem electnc system
Manager Nuclear Engineering
ad Chef Nuclear Engineer

NED-85-121
1465N

MaIch 22, 1985

Reba M.:Diggs,
Facilities Program CooIdinator
Licensee Fee Management Branch
Office of AdministIstion
U.-S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

W C 00CKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, WF-5

EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
PAYMENT OF AMEM) MENT FEE

-Dear Ms. Diggs:

By letter dated January 10, 1985, you advised Georgia Power Company that
fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 (of the March 23, 1978 Iegulations) were not
remitted in our submittal of August 12, 1983 transmitting inservice
inspection programs for WC Ieview and approval. We concur with the

. determination that a Class III fee ($4,000) and a Class -I fee ($400) are
appropriate since the review involved consideIntion of a single safety issue
and a duplicate unit. Enclosed herein is our remittance of $4,400.00. We
regIet this oversight.

Sincerely yours,

gK &w
L. T. Gucwa

JAE/mb

Enclosure

xc: J. T. Beckham, Jr.
H. C. Nix, Jr.
Senior Resident Inspector gO
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